
Dear Parents and carers of children who are staying at Little Park 2022-23,

As this school year is coming to an end, we wanted to let you know about when your child will be

starting back in September.

For all our new starters at Little Park, the first three weeks will be very staggered to support

them with settling into the new setting and building relationships with the other children and

adults. As your child will be returning to Little Park, they do not need to attend staggered

sessions; they will be joining for their usual hours. Term starts on the 5th September 2022, but

we would like the first week to just be for the new children to support them with getting used to

the new environment. We would like your child to start back with us on the week beginning:

12/09/22. Please let us know if this is not convenient for you due to work commitments and we

will do our very best to support you.

WB: 5/09/22 Little Park open for new starters to allow them to settle

before returning children start back.

WB: 12/09/22 Returning Little Park children to start back this week.

Children to attend for their normal hours.

The last day of this term is Wednesday 2oth July 2022.

If you have any further questions, please email info@park.newham.sch.uk

or phone 020 8534 4065.

We hope you and your family have a restful summer break.

Kind regards,

Ms Cook

Assistant Head Teacher for EYFS and KS1

mailto:info@park.newham.sch.uk

